
 

MORE INFORMATION ON THE PROJECT CAN BE FOUND HERE: 
www.highway101improvements.com 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
  SEPTEMBER 11, 2020 

The following is a summary of the current status of the project construction and the activities that will be occurring over 
the next few weeks.  

Construction Status 
• Highway 101 is closed to traffic from 

Highway 61 to Creekwood Drive.   
• Excavation and grading activities are occurring 

along Highway 101. 
• HCRRA trail pedestrian bridge construction 

over Highway 101 continues. 
• Sanitary sewer, water main and storm sewer 

construction is ongoing. 
• Construction activities along Creekwood Drive 

have begun. 
 

 

Planned Construction Activities  
• Sanitary sewer, water main and storm 

sewer construction will continue. 
• Additional concrete and bituminous paving 

will occur along Highway 101. 
• Utility and roadway reconstruction along 

Creekwood Drive will continue. 
• Work will continue on the HCRRA trail 

pedestrian bridge over Highway 101. 
• Highway 101 will remain closed to traffic 

from Highway 61 to Creekwood Drive. 

The City of Chanhassen and Carver County are working with our contractors and other partners to 
complete our construction projects safely and responsibly.  Work is being conducted in accordance with 
guidelines related to COVID-19 to the maximum extent possible, including social distancing and hygiene. 
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